

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

4th December 2023

Dear parents and carers



Nursery & Pre-School Closes for Christmas Wednesday 13th December at 12 noon

A brief reminder that Nursery and Pre-School will be closed from 12 noon on Wednesday 13th December and will re-open to the children on Tuesday 9th January 2024 at the normal time.

If your child usually attends on a Wednesday, we would be most grateful if you could make the necessary arrangements to ensure that your child is collected by 12 noon on Wednesday 13th December.

May we take this opportunity to wish you a very happy Christmas and peaceful New Year.

Thank you for your support and co-operation.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher











